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Kirkland, April

From: Alicia Fortier <jaes614@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2019 8:58 AM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: Stop the corridor 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Our family moved to this beautiful state just over 20 years ago to get as far away as possible from invasive development, 

therefore if allowed, this corridor will not only be a horrible daily eyesore for surrounding families like ours “all day-every day,” 

but will also have a negative impact to surrounding families who value the prestige night sky that blanket our area.  This corridor 

will only benefit Massachusetts families, not Maine or its families!  A very painful reminder to families like ours that money truly 

does make the world go around and Maine families like ours, are insignificant ! 

 

Respectfully, 

 

The Fortier Family 

183 Westshore Road 

Caratunk Maine 

207-266-8211 

207-266-8225 

 

Sent from my iPad 


